
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

  PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    August 12, 2014 
Time:  8:00 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 

Subject:   Sex Offender Moving Correction 
 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department had informed the community that Nikkita C. 
Williams was moving on Sunday, August 10, 2014 to 141 High Avenue in 

Oshkosh.   
 

The Oshkosh Police Department was informed by the Department of 
Corrections that this move did not take place and that Williams will continue to 
reside at 1105A Jefferson Street in Oshkosh.   

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Oshkosh Police 

Crime Prevention Office at 236-5742.  
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